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     Regulatory Engineering 
 

August 17, 2006 

Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
 
Subject: Request for withholding from public disclosure for a limited time period 
sensitive business information submitted pursuant to and Application for Equipment 
Authorization with FCC ID: H9PWT4090 
 
 
To the Commission: 
 
Pursuant to Section 0.459 of the Commission’s Rules, and Section 552(b)(4) of the 
Freedom of Information Act, Symbol Technologies Hereby requests short term 
confidential treatment of information accompanying this Application for Equipment 
Authorization with FCC ID: H9PWT5090  for Exhibits as outlined below: 
 

1. Internal Photographs 
2. External Photographs 
3. Test Setup Photographs 
4. User’s Manual  

 
The above materials contain images, trade secrets, and proprietary information not 
customarily released to the public prior to offering for sale. The public disclosure of these 
matters might be harmful to Symbol Technologies and provide unjustified benefits to its 
competitors. 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Mark S. Luksich 
Director, Regulatory Engineering 
631-738-5134 
luksichm@symbol.com
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